
 

  

 
Dear ACS Families,  

Catholic Schools Week 2019 has been a 
tremendous success! 

A huge thank you to my teachers for organizing 
such a busy, productive, and faith filled week.  Catholic 
Schools Week is an annual tradition that began in 1974 and 
is sponsored by the National Catholic Educational 
Association (NCEA), which ACS is a member of. Catholic 
schools across the nation commemorate CSW with 
celebrations, Liturgies, open houses, and activities.ACS 
SHINED BRIGHT in 2019! Here are some of our projects:   

Day 1: Grades 2-6 baked with Sister Yosaphata, the Middle 
School had an “Escape Room” Activity, Student Council 
read to the younger grades and the whole school worked 
on their Heritage Projects and CSW posters!  We ended 
the day by supporting our FSA at Buffalo Wild Wings! 

Day 2: Pre-K celebrated with a Tooty Ta song and dance 
party - they got the whole school to dance with them. Pre-
K also went on a Bear Hunt using their binoculars to help 
search for the bear! Kindergarten was super excited to 
play Sight Word Bingo, grades 3-5 had an “Escape Room” 
cross curricular activity where the 5th graders were able 
to show their leadership qualities and lead their team to a 
victory! Last, but not least, our 7th and 8th grade made 
pierogies with Sister Yosaphata and their teachers. The 
whole school practiced for a surprise performance, worked 
on their Heritage Projects and CSW posters.  
Day 3: Pre-K through first had a wonderful time sharing 
and presenting a special item from home. They each spoke 
about why the item is special, how they got it, and how 
long they’ve had it. They did a terrific job! Kindergarten 
and first grade also had their second day of hatching 
observations, and were excited that the egg finally 
cracked! THERE’S MORE! The day also included the 8th 

graders teaching excellent social studies and science 
lessons, which has become an annual tradition that 
everyone looks forward to. Yet, the teaching award 
of the day goes to Father Ivan for his demonstration 
at church today! Father showed and explained the 

significance and symbolism of each piece of a priest's 
vestments. From the colors to the designs, and each 
article of clothings special meaning. Father told students  
how he prepares the communion bread called "prosphora". 

He had a sample bread, and demonstrated how he does 
the special cuts of bread and explained the symbolism of  
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each piece. Students were quite interested in the process 
and honored to see the communion plate and cup so close. 
It was a morning they will long remember. 
Day 4: Pre-k-8th grade finished their Heritage Projects. 
Everyone worked so hard on their final posters and it was an 
extraordinary learning experience. Tomorrow we will have 
our ACS Cultural Expo where projects will be displayed for 
all to enjoy. Our 8th graders learned to crossed stitch with 
Sister Yosaphata and they were surprised at their new 
hidden talents! The whole ACS student body recorded a 
Flash Mob to the CSW song, “All It Takes”. The day ended 
with excitement and suspense as the Teachers and Parents 
played a nail biting basketball game against the 8th grade 
class! The class of 2019 played hard, but the teachers and 
parents won 26-22. It was a great game and the whole 
school had fun cheering!  
Day 5: A FANTASTIC Finale!  Today, we started with 
praying together and attending the Divine Liturgy with our 
“Special Person”.  After church, Father awarded six 
students with a $500 Scholarship for their commitment to 
Catholic School Education and living their Faith. Back at 
school, we all shared our Heritage Posters and enjoyed an 
exciting assembly.  We showcased two spectacular cultures: 
Ukraine and Spain.  Our own Ukrainian Dance teacher, Ms. 
Anna Lawrence, showed off our dancer’s talents by 
performing three dances and our ACS Show Choir also sang 
the Ukrainian National Anthem.  The performers did a 
fantastic job.  Our second showcase features our friends 
from The Paella Party and the talented Flamenco dancers.  
Today we all learned some new facts and some dance 
moves.  We ended our celebrations with a tasting of 
pierogies and paella - two delicious ethic dishes! Cheers to 
a successful 2019 Catholic Schools Week! ACS took the 
opportunity to learn about different cultures and celebrate 
our beautiful, unique and diverse cultures.  We look 
forward to continuing to showcase different countries.  
Thank you to all who helped!   
 
God bless, 
Mrs. Shumny  lshumny@assumptioncatholicschool.net  

             HIGH PRIORITY                                                 
1. Packets of info went home today.  bus Forms, 
Registration, and text book forms all going home – 
see the lime green check list! any questions 
please give us a call. 
2. Gertrude Hawk Candy Books are going home 
today. Orders are due back on March 13th - we 
cannot extend this date. 
Please use the easy online ordering: 
www.GertrudeHawkFundraising.com. It is super 
easy and can be shared with family and friends.  
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         IMPORTANT DATES                                                                                                                                         
2/5   100TH DAY OF SCHOOL: PK-1ST : SEE FORM                                                                             
2/7  WINTER DANCE 6:30 - 8:30 PM                    
2/11   GRADUATION PICTURES: KINDER AND 8TH 
GRADE AND CLUB PICTURES                              
2/15  $3 DRESS DOWN DAY  

2/18 NO CLASSES: PRESIDENT’S DAY 
2/19 – 2/22 BOOK FAIR BEGINS                               
2/21  FSA MEETING 7PM 
2/26  ACS VS PACS EVENING GAME                      
2/26  PROGRESS REPORTS ½ WAY MP 3   
 1/18  CHIMES 4PM            

                    Clubs 
2/4   BASKETBALL, PERFORMING ARTS 4PM                                                        
2/5   TITLE I GR 2-5 4PM, YEARBOOK 4PM            
2/6   CODING 4PM, SR. DRAMA 4PM                   
2/7   NO CLUBS 
2/8   CHIMES 4PM 
2/11  BASKETBALL, PERFORMING ARTS 4PM     
2/12  SODALITY @ LUNCH, TITLE I GR 2-5 4PM,     
YEARBOOK 4PM                                                       
2/13  SR. DRAMA 4PM                                             
2/14  STREAM 4PM, TITLE I GR 6-8 4PM             
2/15  CHIMES 4PM 

Sports 
 

Basketball – Moved to Mondays! February 2/4, 

2/11, 2/25.   Basketball game against Perth 
Amboy Catholic will be a home game on 
February 26th – SAVE THE DATE!    

Track – Information coming soon! 

 

SNOW? SLEET? SCHOOL? 
It is the responsibility of every parent/guardian to 

find out the status of school on days when the 
weather is questionable.  Use one of the following: 

 
REMIND – a message will be posted as soon as a 

decision to delay or close school has been made. 
Facebook – we will update status on our page. 

Call the School – The voicemail will state 
whether school is delayed or closed. 

 

 

 

FSA CORNER                                                             

What does the ACS FSA do? 
The truth is they do a lot!  They support the 
many different projects we organize for our 

students and they are always available to help 
when teachers ask. During this Catholic Schools 
Week I want to take the time to thank them for 

their hard work and efforts. They are an 
amazing team of people who donate their time 

to our school and our students.  
 I also want to thank all the parents that assist 

our FSA Board - you are a blessing to our school.   
 

These are some of the activities that our FSA 
Board has sponsored and helped us with SO FAR: 

*Uniform Exchange 
*Back to School Night 

*Butter Breads 
*Kids Stuff books 

*Pancake Breakfasts 
*Paint and Sip 

*Scholastic Book Fairs 
*Thanksgiving Feast – all paper products & help 

*Christmas Portraits 
*ACS Middle School Traditions Projects -supplies 

*St. Nicolas Teacher and Student gifts 
*Gertrude Hawk Candy Sales 

*Christmas Program – all snacks and flowers 
*Christmas Bazaar – WOW is all I can say! 
*Catholic Schools Week – snacks & treats 

 

My sincere thank you to all who made these 
projects successful, especially to my Board who 
works so hard.  If you are interested in getting 
involved there is still time! Next FSA meeting is 

February 21st at 7pm. 
 

Here’s praying that our second half of the school 
year projects are as successful!   – Mrs. Shumny 

 

LIKE our facebook page – we posted 
daily CSW week pictures and articles!  

FOLLOW us on Instagram  
(yes, we are cool!) assumptioncatholic_school 

Wait till you see our Winter Dance 
Snapchat filter! 

 
 
 


